
 

Dec. 14th BOD meeting – Women’s Rep report 

 

New updates:  

 Had a meeting with Tracy, Laurie Schnarr, Maria Sabourin, and Karen Meelker on Dec. 

4th  

o To discuss pro-life demonstrations on campus  

 Meeting with community reps with Laurie and Dr. Tina Chen on Dec. 15th  

 Collaboration with UM Bookclub  

o Theme for December is ‘Tis the season ” 

o Recommended books by female authors  

o In the Midst of Winter - Isabel Allende 

o Bad Cree - Jessica Johns 

o Wrapped Up in You - Talia Hibbert 

o Spinning Silver - Naomi Novik 

 Lounge will be closed during exams and winter break, reopening on January 8th  

 Women’s Centre lounge will be getting more outlets in the next term  

 

 

Continuing updates:  

 Last Community assembly of the term was on Nov. 27th  

o SVRC presented and hosted q & a 

o Motioned $600 for a fridge for the lounge  

 Tabled for 16 days Of Activism Against Gender-Based violence 

o Nov. 29th- 30th  

o Handed out resources, information and purple ribbons  

o Aim is to spread awareness about gender violence and promote ways people can 

participate in activism against gender-based violence.  

 Movie night hosted on Dec, 4th  

o Played Little women at 160 Dafoe Library 

 We hosted a study cram on Dec. 11th  

o Hosted in our lounge from 4:30pm – 8/9pm 

 Mural – faculties  

o Want to include an item/symbol/quote chosen by each faculty to be involved in 

our mural  

o Please mention to your councils, will be reaching out soon  

 

 

**Please send women’s rep information if you haven’t already, will be reaching out soon for gala 

planning  

 

 

 

 

 


